
pac - Submission Camden Gas Project phase 3 

  
 I write to object against any extension of the Camden Gas Project. My objections are on numerous grounds and 
are consistent the objections of the Scenic Hills Association & others. 
These activities are industrial extractive industries totally unsuitable for residential & scenic protected  zoned 
areas. The unproven science & the proven dangers of CSG extraction would determine this activity unsuitable to 
any sensible person. 
Finally the Community do not want this destructive & obscene industry operating, poisoning & destroying the 
environment  in our  region.  I call on you to reject this avariscious & destructive proposal. 
Faithfully 
Len, Christine & Tom Williamson 
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